
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
14 Carlton St. Telephone:  416.542.2513 
Toronto, Ontario Facsimile:  416.542.2776 
M5B 1K5 cmclorg@torontohydro.com  

February 8, 2010 
 
 
via RESS e-filing – signed original to follow by hand delivery 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Notice of Application and Hearing 

Hydro One Networks Inc. – Application for Leave to Construct - Toronto 
Midtown Transmission Reinforcement 
OEB File No.:  EB-2009-0425 

 
In response to the Board’s Notice dated January 28, 2010, Toronto Hydro-Electric 
System Limited (“THESL”) requests intervenor status in the proceeding noted 
above.  
 
THESL is directly affected by this matter and its determination will have material 
effects on THESL and THESL ratepayers.  THESL intends to actively participate in 
the proceeding and may lead evidence.  THESL does not intend to seek a cost award 
in this proceeding. 
 
Please direct all future correspondence on this matter to me, by electronic mail to 
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
[original signed by] 
 
Colin J. McLorg  
Manager 
Regulatory Policy and Relations 


